
KACHINA KENNEL CLUB CAPERS 
 

                                           

KKC OFFICERS 
Marilyn Casiano, President 623-363-2567 
Susan Miller, Vice Pres.  602-578-8950 
Sue Caniff, Rec. Sec.  602-502-1265 
Diane Landstrom, Corr. Sec. 623-451-0598 
Dawn Fennewald, Treasurer 602-368-9396  
Lucille Hathcock, Director 623-979-7383 
Marilyn Pauley, Director 602-843-0219 
Marie DiMeglio, Director 623-986-7422 
Stephanie Clark, Director 623-980-9662 

Newsletter Editor - Marilyn Casiano 
mcasiano2006@gmail.com 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 
FEBRUARY 20, 2018 AT IHOP 

RESTAURANT LOCATED AT 6601 W. 
PEORIA AVE., GLENDALE, AZ  

                                                        

Kachina Kennel Club Capers is the official 
newsletter of the Kachina Kennel Club. The 
opinions of the writers or advertisers do not 
constitute views of the club or its members. 

Members dues are $15.00 for Family and 
$10.00 for Single membership. Member-
ships are renewed annually in May. For 
membership information please contact 
the Membership Chairman, Lucille Hath-
cock at 623-979-7383, or mail then to: 

 Lucille Hathcock, 
702 West Puget Ave. 
Peoria, AZ 85345 

           
Kachina meets on the third Tuesday of each 
month (except the months of July and August) at 
the IHOP Restaurant located at 6601 W. Peoria 
Ave. (67th Ave and Peoria Ave) Glendale, AZ. 
85302.  Meetings start at 7:00 pm.  The Board 
meetings are on the second Tuesday of the 
month at the same location. 

JANUARY 2018
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Kachina Kennel Club Board Meeting 
January 9, 2018 

Attendees: Marilyn Casiano, Marie DiMeglio, 
Lucille Hathcock and Stephanie Clark. 

Visitors: Andrea. & Derrick Koziol. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 PM by 
President Marilyn Casiano.  Marilyn stated that 
since only three of the eight board members 
were present (5 absent)  that no voting mat-
ters take place at this meeting.   

There was no report from the President or 
Membership Chairman 

Dawn Fennewald, Treasurer, absent do to ill-
ness, sent an overview of the clubs money 
matters and stated that all was the same as 
the last meeting. The money has transferred 
from B of A to Mid-First without any problems.   

 The Match Chairman, Andrea Koziol, stated 
that everything was coming together with the 
Match and that Derrick has enlisted the help of 
several fellow military personnel to help with 
all of the work involved with ”Set-Up and Tear-
Down” of the match.  Entries are slow in com-
ing in, we have all of the Judges and Stewards. 

Unfinished Business - Constitution and By-
Laws. Marilyn Casiano stated that Dean Doty 
sent the final copy with the revisions that the 
Board approved and/or asked for to AKC. 
Kachina now must wait for AKC’s response and 
whether or not they will approve it.  This will 
take some time. 

Marilyn C, also stated that the board still 
needs to review the Standing Rules. 

New Business - None 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marie DiMeglio, Acting Secretary 

         
 

The program was presented by guest 
speaker Patty Coyne regarding rabies and 
general vaccinations and introducing the 
Protect the Pet Organization. 
The purpose of Protect the Pet is to raise 
awareness of the dangers of over vacci-
nating our dogs. It is a nationwide issue 
and the organization is educating owners, 
breeders and veterinarians about Immu-
nization VS Over Vaccinating because it 
is “the law”. 
For additional information regarding this 
issue, please access the website 
www.ProtectthePets.com. They can also 
be reached on Facebook at Protect The 
Pets Arizona. 
After thanking Ms. Coyne for her en-
lightening and informative program, club 
president Marilyn Casiano called the 
meeting to order at 7:30PM. 
Mike Doty moved and Derrick Koziol 
seconded that the minutes of the previous 
meeting be accepted as printed. The mo-
tion passed. 
The January 14, 2018 match held at Par-
adise Valley Park was a great success 
with lots of folks, lots of dogs, lots of 
laughs and very good times. An account-
ing of the match proceeds will be made 
available at a later date. 
There were no reports from the President, 
Vice-President or Secretary. The Treasur-
er reported that she is still working on the 
proceeds from the match but that the 
treasury is still in the black. Expenditures 
included purchasing of additional ribbons 
and the 501c3 tax filing. 

     
  

Kachina Kennel Club General 
Meeting January 16, 2018

http://www.protectthepets.com/


Mike Doty moved and Lucille Hathcock 
seconded the treasurer report be ap-
proved. Motion passed. 
One additional reminder from the trea-
surer…ALL DONATIONS ARE NOW 
TAX DEDUCTIBLE due to our 501c3 
status. 
Dawn Fennewald, Show Chairman, stat-
ed there was to be a cluster committee 
meeting in Prescott 1/24/18. All judges 
for 2018 have been contacted and that 
there are some already committed for 
both 2019 and 2020. 
Match Chairman, Andy Koziol reported 
that there was a total of 69 conformation 
entries and 75 dogs/125 runs for obedi-
ence and rally combined. She thanked 
those who helped with and supported the 
match. 
Louise Neal, program chairman, reported 
that there is no program scheduled for the 
February meeting. 
There was no Old Business or New 
Business to report at this time. 
Marilyn Pauley moved to adjourn, Dean 
Doty seconded and the meeting ad-
journed at 7:40 PM. 
The brag and cry was passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Caniff, Recording Secretary 
  


